HR

From: UL Jobs <ULJobs@ulpdx.org>

Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 11:38 AM

To: Barbara Allen

Subject: Automatic reply: OPB Job Opportunity - AM Digital Producer

Thank you for selecting the Urban League of Portland as a partner in your recruiting efforts, to find qualified candidates
for your current employment opportunities. Although future developments include moving to a fee based service for
posting job listings, we currently offer employers unlimited postings free of charge.

Your Job posting has been received and will be posted to our website, jobs boards, jobs listings books, and social
media outlets, Face Book and Twitter. Positons are posted twice a week, on Mondays and Thursdays. We would
appreciate you informing us if a candidate that applies for a position with your company through the Urban League, is
selected for employment as a result of you listing open positions with us.

We applaud your commitment to providing equitable employment opportunities by listing your positions with the Urban
League of Portland. If you would like to explore additional ways that we can cultivate a deeper partnership, feel free to
contact me directly.

Remember! Plan to register during the “Early Bird Registration” period, for discounted rates, for our Annual Career
Connections Job Fair on April 22nd, 2015 from 10am - 3pm at the Double Tree Hotel near Lloyd Center (by Hilton). For
more information & registration forms, please visit: http://ulpdx.org/news/the-urban-league-of-portlands-2015-
career-fair/

Kind Regards,

Debra Lindsay

Director of Workforce Development
Urban League of Portland
503.280.2600 ext.640
Dlindsay@ulpdx.org



